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Contact Detai ls 

If you would like to 
discuss any part of this 

newsletter or the 
Grenfell Tower 

Regeneration Project 
please contact; 

Paul Dunkerton 
Project Manager 

pdunkertorKakctmo.orq.uk 

Siobhan Rumble, 
Lancaster West, Area 

Manager, 
srumblegjkctmo.orq.uk 

Mark Anderson 
Director of 

Assets & Regeneration 

mandersonO.kctmo.ora.uk 

Upcoming Events 

Drop-in sessions 
Grenfell Tower reception meeting room 

• Thursday 10 t h January 2013 
• Wednesday 23 r d January 2013 

Time: 9.30am -18.00pm 

We welcome your input to the proposals and encourage 
you to come along to these sessions so you can meet with 
the Project IVlanager to put forward any suggestions or 
concerns and to get a better understanding of the project. 

Christmas shut down period. 

Please be advised that our offices will be closed from; 

29 , h - 03 r d January 2013 

In the event of emergency please call our out of hour's 
number 0800 137 111 
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Grenfell Tower Regeneration Project 

It is our intention to 
display the 
planning 

application design 
in the project room 
next to the Grenfell 

Tower reception 

This display will be 
available for 

residents to view 
throughout the 

planning 
application period 

19 t n December 2012 
Consultation information 

Contact Details 

Consultation 

As residents will be aware revised Planning Application for Grenfell Tower 
Regeneration Project were submitted in October to RBKC Planning Department. 

It was anticipated that approval would be given in December 2012 however we have 
been advised that this will now be assessed for approval in February 2013. 

We apologise for any delay but are working with RBKC Planning Department for 
satisfactory conclusion inline with their planning process. 

It has been brought to our attention that some residents may still have concerns or 
questions with the proposed plans. 

We would like to encourage residents to put forward their comments to the Project 
Manager Paul Dunkerton. To provide you with further consultation we plan to hold 
drop in sessions for your benefit on dates shown overleaf. 

Works are underway to make the KALC site secure and to protect residents and 
visitors as best as possible from site activities and potential harm. 

Consideration has been given to the impact of these works upon residents and 
visitors including traffic routes and fire safety which will be kept under review as the 
various phases of the project progress. If you have any concerns or questions 
relating to the KALC project we remind you to contact the KALC project team whose 
details have been distrusted within their news letters. 
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